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7 December 2015 

     ASX RELEASE 

Stream Group Limited (ASX:SGO) (“Stream”) will remain in voluntary suspension in its securities 

from ASX pending an announcement in relation to the completion of a capital raising previously 

announced on the 1st December 2015.  

The company expects to release a market announcement on or before Friday 11 December 2015.  

 

ENDS   - 

For further information please contact 

Gavin Dixon     Larry Case 
Chief Executive Officer    Chairman  
T:0427 423 503     T: 0422 432 441 
E: gavin.dixon@streamgroup.com.au  E: larry.case@streamgroup.com.au  
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